
The City of Crosslake is asking you to provide information which includes private information 

under the Minnesota Government Data Practices Act (MGDPA). The City is asking for this 

private information for the purpose of processing and determining whether to issue a license. 

 

This information will be used for administrative purposes only and for processing your 

application. 

 

You are not legally required to provide the information the City is requesting and you may refuse 

to provide some or all of the information requested. However, the City may not be able to issue 

the license if you do not provide sufficient information. 

 

With some exceptions, unless you consent to further release of private information, access to this 

information will be limited to City Staff or those authorized to act on behalf of the City. 

However, state and federal law authorize release of private information without your consent if 

required by a court order, or permitted by other state or federal law. 


